Town of Dundee

€202 East Main Street ¢ P.O. Box 1000 ¢ Dundee, Florida 33838 ¢ (863) 438-8330

NOTICE OF AGENCY DECISION

DATE: August 29, 2024
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #24-06
DESIGN, CONSTRUCTION, AND INSTALLATION OF EMERGENCY GENERATORS

This notice serves as the official notice of the Town of Dundee’s decision to reject all responses
for RFP #24-06 for DESIGN, CONSTRUCTION, AND INSTALLATION OF EMERGENCY
GENERATORS.

REJECTION OF ALL BIDS

Per Section 287.057(6), Florida Statutes, the Town of Dundee has determined it is in the best
interest of the Town to resolicit for these commodities and services since less than two
responsive bids were received.

Please be advised that the Town intends to reissue a new solicitation for these services within
the next fourteen (14) days, thus invoking Florida Statute 119.071(1)(b)3, which states in
pertinent parts that “if an agency rejects all bids, proposals, or replies submitted in response to a
competitive solicitation and the agency concurrently provides notice of its intent to reissue the
competitive solicitation, the rejected bids, proposals, or replies remain exempt from s.119.07(1)
and s.24(a), Article | of the State Constitution until such time as the agency provides notice of an
intended decision concerning the reissued competitive solicitation or until the agency withdraws
the reissued competitive solicitation.”

This Notice will remain posted from:

Thursday, August 29, 2024 @ 1:00 p.m. to Thursday, September 12, 2024 @ 5:00 p.m.

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Town of Dundee, Florida.

Lt Ol

Lita O'Neill
Town Clerk




